
To whom it may concern: 
 
As we navigate these challenging and scary times I know everyone is trying to make sure we as 
a society are taken care of. 
 
I am following the discussion to waive rents for people affected by Covid.  I understand that we 
do not want people being evicted in these times.   
 
We own and manage one rental, we pay monthly on a mortgage for that rental.  My work hours 
are limited by decrease in demand, and we have 2 young children that now we need to home 
school.  If we lose the monthly rental income without any compensation we will be at risk for 
defaulting on the rental mortgage.  Please do not overlook the landlords as you consider 
waiving rents.   
 
Thank you, 
 
Livia Vanloo 
541.815.3386 
Bend, OR 
 


